
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Board of Education 
 

The Diocesan Board of Education offers an independent 
service to church schools to organise and clerk admissions 
appeals.  To do this, we are reliant on panel members who 

must act in a voluntary capacity and be independent.  
 
 

We urgently need more appeal panel members 
 
 

Appeal panel members work in a team of 3 and  
are supported by a trained and experienced clerk.  

 
Free, online training is provided.   

 
Appeal hearings are held online, using Zoom. 

 
Hearings are held for a couple of hours (usually mornings) 

1 day per month, in term time only. 
 

We offer an expenses payment of up to £50  
 

 
If you would like more information, please contact us at 

officeDBE@derby.anglican.org 
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